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Jonathan Baum Shares Pro Bono Insights on PBI Podcast
September 7, 2018

Director of pro bono services Jonathan Baum shared his thoughts regarding the importance and 
impact of providing pro bono legal services during a podcast entitled, the Pro Bono Happy Hour, 
hosted by Elysse DeRita of the Pro Bono Institute. This episode of the podcast focused on the 
founding and continued development of the firm's pro bono clinic, in conjunction with the LAF, at the 
Jose de Diego Community Academy in Chicago, as well as the many recent hot-button issues with 
which the firm has been involved. Jonathan also reflected on his early pro bono matters and role 
models, and offered suggestions for what associates should consider when choosing a law firm and 
the importance of carving out time for pro bono early in their careers.

Listen to the Pro Bono Happy Hour episode with Jonathan Baum in its entirety on Apple Podcasts or 
YouTube.
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